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Dear Sirs,

Further to the link recently received I would like to object strongly to the fact that the
developer is now proposing to build warehousing only and the rail terminal may follow
with a delay of up to 6 years. This proves that there is no urgent need for this project and is
all about warehousing which could be located in any number of brownfield sites rather
than the unnecessary destruction of green belt. Not to mention the congestion and pollution

in semi-rural areas.

Anne Bott
Penkridge.
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